From: Matt Rice <matt.rice@capitolairspace.com>

Sent on: Thursday, March 18, 2021 8:16:09 PM
To: Gerking, Kyle <kgerking@tenaska.com>
Subject: FW: Posey Solar Project

Attachments: Posey KMZ.kmz (6.21 KB)

Follow up: Follow up

» EXTERNAL EMAIL «
Kyle,
See below — correspondence from Geoff Blackman to his POCs at NOAA.

-Matt

Matt Rice

Capitol Airspace Group
5400 Shawnee Road
Suite 304

Alexandria, VA 22312
(703) 256-2485 — Office
(571) 297-6528 — Direct
(843) 271-1034 — Cell



From: Geoff Blackman <gnblackman@westslopeconsulting.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2021 4:11 PM

To: Henry, Joyce <JHenry@ntia.gov>; bill.ward@noaa.gov

Cc: Matt Rice <matt.rice @capitolairspace.com>

Subject: Posey Solar Project

Joyce/BiIll,
Good afternoon.

| have a client with a solar project in Posey County, Indiana. The county requires that the developer notifies NOAA of the project. Does the NTIA process consider solar projects? Is there another process we need to follow? Does the NWS
have any radar concerns with solar projects?

Attached for your information is a kmz of the boundaries for the Posey Solar Project. Our review shows that this project is 30-40 km to the south of the Evansville WSR-88D.
| appreciate your help regarding this matter.

If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.

Regards,

Geoff Blackman

Principal

3960 West Tecumseh Road, Suite 100
Norman, Oklahoma 73072

O: (405) 310-6058

F: (405) 310-6227

M: (405) 816-2604

E: gnblackman@westslopeconsulting.com

a"'

This message may contain information that is confidential. If you received this transmission in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete the message and any attachments.
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